
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Do you have the thyme??? 

Last year it was decided that individuals who can not attend the conference 

may be nominated for the service positions of Chairperson-Elect, Treasurer-

Elect, and Secretary-Elect.  More information regarding these service 

positions can be found in our Policy and Procedures p. 32 (found under 

archives at https://nicotine-anonymous.org/) Any Nicotine Anonymous 

member not able to attend the WSC, who is free from nicotine for at least 

one year, may seek to be nominated. Such a member can do so by providing 

written notice to the active secretary.  The deadline for notification is on 

April 6.  Secretary@nicotine-anonymous.org 

 

Would you like to chair an Outreach Meeting for Nicotine Anonymous? 

          We will be meeting on February 21 at 8PM EST on the telephone.  Join us!! 

                                            218-339-4978        1471471# 

 

 

   Do you have any library skills that will help Nicotine Anonymous  

                     develop an ARCHIVES COMMITTEE?? 

                   Questions contact chairperson@nicotine-anonymous.org 

 

 


